
Climate Action Council Draft Scoping Plan


Senator Rath sent this information with the heading "Rising Energy Costs Will 
Hurt NYers." He is undoubtedly correct. However, will present day New 
Yorkers be hurt more than the pain we inflict upon future New Yorkers, our 
children and grandchildren, by failing to pass these environmental measures? Or 
more immediately, as gas prices currently rise because of  the present war 
sanctions, is economic hurt to New Yorkers more important than the hurt and 
devastation currently experienced by Ukrainian citizens being bombed by the 
Russians? I would encourage Senator Roth, and other politicians like him, to 
think beyond policies that are only concerned with our immediate economic 
prosperity. I, and I think many more of  his constituents, believe there are more 
significant values than just our present economic status quo. 


Sincerely yours, Douglas R. Giebel, , Rochester NY 14619




